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May 15, 2015 

 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Members of the 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and  
  Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 150029 approves the Menomonee Valley Area Comprehensive Plan Update as an 
element of Milwaukee’s Overall Comprehensive Plan, in the 4th, 8th and 12th Aldermanic 
Districts. 
 
 This file approves the Menomonee Valley Area Comprehensive Plan Update as part of the 
City’s Overall Comprehensive Plan and directs City departments and agencies to work toward 
implementation of the Plan. 
 
 Since this update reflects the vision for the Menomonee Valley, the City Plan Commission at 
its regular meeting on May 4, 2015, recommended approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
cc: Maria Pandazi, DCD Planning  

 


